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Station construction continues at the future Mount Pleasant Station 
June 11, 2024 

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood building the future Mount Pleasant 
Station. Following completion of tunnel boring activities, the TBMs’ conveyor belt infrastructure has been removed 
from the station, opening additional space for station construction. Throughout 2024, work will continue to focus on 
constructing the underground station. This includes regular concrete pours for the walls, columns and concourse 
levels. There is also work happening in the tunnels to prepare for track installation.   

Timing 
• Regular hours of work are Monday to Saturday from 6 a.m. to 10 p.m. There may be occasional work on 

Sundays or holidays. 

• Occasional overnight work from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

What to expect 
• Continued trucking activities. Concrete trucks are required to have their engines always running to keep their 

drums turning, and to use traditional back-up alarms for crew safety. 

• Occasional night work, including lighting directed at the site as needed to ensure crew safety. 

• Crane activity.  

Mitigation measures include, but are not limited to, conducting the noisiest work during the day and shoulder hours, 
installing white noise back-up signals on equipment, using hand-tools when applicable. Please plan extra time, watch 
for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel and all signs. Check out our Project photos and videos 
for more details on how we are building the future stations.   
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Further details 

 

Timing 

• This phase of construction is 
continuing through 2024. 

• Station construction and fit out will 
complete in 2026. 

  

Hours of Work 

• Monday to Saturday with occasional work 
on Sundays and holidays: 6 a.m. to 10 p.m. 

• Occasional night work: 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

  
Traffic  

• No street parking on Broadway 
between Quebec and Main streets.  

• For more information about 
parking on Broadway, check our 
parking and access maps page. 

• Occasional closures of curb lanes 
for staging and deliveries: 

o Main Street southbound 
curb lane south of E. 
Broadway; and 

o E. Broadway eastbound 
curb lane between Quebec 
and Main streets. 

  
Impacts/Interruptions 

• Intermittent elevated noise related to 
activities that include, but are not limited 
to, crane movement, deliveries, rebar 
installation, and concrete activities. 

• Continued trucking activities. Concrete 
trucks are required to have their engines 
running at all times to keep their drums 
turning, and to use traditional back-up 
alarms for crew safety. 

• Lighting focused on our site as needed to 
ensure crew safety. 

• Access for all abilities will be maintained to 
residences, businesses, and services. 

• Pedestrians will be detoured around work 
zones as required. 

Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca.  
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